
 

Hello LVHS Friends: 
 
It seems that our plans change daily in response to directives about the novel coronavirus. The 
CDC has now recommended that all in-person events that involve 50+ people be cancelled for 
the next eight weeks.  In addition, Hillcrest Retirement Community is currently closed to non-
resident visitors.  To keep ourselves safe, the LVHS will cancel the April 18th home tour and the 
May 9th visit to the Nethercutt Museum.  The June 8th member/community meeting is still “on” 
and I will inform you if these plans must also be changed. I have retained our sign-up lists for 
the cancelled events and will simply roll them over to next year.  
 
The 1938 International truck is sitting in my driveway, all washed off with its hood and cab 
covered to protect it from rain. As part of the truck restoration, we have a new logo that will 
start appearing on our letterhead, table banner, and flyers. See below: 

                                            
 
If you purchase a t-shirt your shirt the truck logo will be on the back and the orange on the 
front.  Any donation is appreciated and a complimentary t-shirt is yours for a GoFundMe 
donation of $100.  Contact Sherry Best at 909/596-4679 or sbest@lavernehistoricalsociety.org 
to place your order or visit the GoFundMe link at: 
https://www.gofundme.com/f/save-the-1938-international-truck 
 
Cancelling events is disappointing but staying safe is the most important goal at this time. 
Hopefully the next time we meet it will be in person and we’ll celebrate our good health and 
courage at this difficult time.  
 
Sherry Best, LVHS President 
 

“Preserving Old La Verne’s Environment, Making History for the Future.” 
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